
 

 

Edwin Grieve, Director 
Puntledge - Black Creek - Electoral Area ‘C’ 

Tel:  250-218-1385   E-mail: edwingrieve@shaw.ca

 

The views expressed in this letter are those of the director and do not necessarily reflect those of the corporation or the full board of directors. 

 
 

File: 230-20/FCM 
May 13, 2019 
 
Chair and Directors 
Committee of the Whole  
 
 
Re: Director at Large – Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) 
 
In conversation with UBCM Past President and current FCM Director, Rona Martin, I 
learned that many elected officials who previously sat on the BC Caucus of FCM have either 
stepped down or were defeated in last fall’s municipal election.  
 
The current President of UBCM has suggested that I could let my name stand for ‘Director 
at Large’ at FCM’s Annual General Meeting in Quebec City next month. My five years of 
experience as a table officer and now Past President of Association of Vancouver Island 
Coastal Communities would bring a ‘Vancouver Island and Coastal’ perspective to the 
FCM’s BC Caucus team.  
 
Therefore, I request consideration of the following: 
 

THAT the Comox Valley Regional District Board of Directors provide a letter of 
support for Director Edwin Grieve to stand for ‘Director at Large’ at the Federation 
of Canadian Municipalities' 2019 Annual General Meeting in Quebec City. 
 

I sincerely hope to obtain an endorsement in writing before the conference.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Edwin Grieve 
Director  

 


